Sarnia Power and Sail Squadron

Minutes of the Bridge Meeting

January 12, 2015

Present: Hazel Huffman, Mike Schauteet, Dave Sidenberg, Chris Schooley, and Murray Long

Regrets: Ossie Ianni.

Motion made by Hazel, 2nd by Chris to accept the minutes of the December 18, 2014 meeting.  Carried.

Report of Officers

MAREP- Mike reported that Lakes Huron, and Lake Michigan are expected to fall at least 4 inches over the next 30 days.

Training- Dave- the USPS can contact us via Email. For the Boating Essentials course we have 13 students, and 4 for the Radio course, and we are getting more contacts from our Web page. On WBA we have radio only and direct contact with Dave. We will keep our cost at $50.00 for the Radio Course. Dave also noted that a RVCC course would be available in March at the SYC. Mike advised that he would be taking the R.E. course. The ordering of course material was discussed, as was the cost of courses. Sarnia will set its own costs for courses.

Social- Chris- noted that the Sarnia AGM will be held on May 7,2015 and be held at the 403 Club.

Motion made by Hazel, 2nd by Dave to approve the officer’s reports. Carried.

New Business

Chris reported that District will be training 8 students for the RVCC course, and there will be courses on E books. The district AGM will have members discussing (Squadron Survival). On Saturday night at the AGM a member of the Franklin Expedition will be there to speak on it.

Motion made by Chris, 2nd by Hazel to accept the Policy Manual changes as recommended by Chris, Carried

The next meeting to be on February 9 at the SYC.

Motion made by Dave, 2nd by Hazel to adjourn. Carried

Time 20:00 hrs.

Notes re District AGM will be sent separately. Murray

